
 

 
 

June 23, 2021 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 
 

Because an in-person meeting is not practical or prudent due to COVID-19, 
the next regular meeting of the City Council, in accordance with applicable 
law, shall be conducted by videoconference on Friday, June 25, 2021, 
beginning at 1:00 P.M., and shall provide for remote participation and remote 
viewing by members of the public.  
 
 

 
 
Cordially, 
 
 
 
 
 

ANDREA M. VALENCIA 
City Clerk of Chicago 
 
 


